
 

 

RECENTLY  DECEASED 
Jim Jordan,  Kilmaine Street, 

Margaret (Peggy) Magee, Wolfisland Tce, 
Brian Brady, Kilvoragh Park, 
Gerard McGinity, Craigavon, 

Sheila O’Neill, (Turley)  Springwell Walk, 
 

SUNDAY   16   JUNE 
Vigil 

Declan  McStay,  Derrymacash, 
Tommy Toland, Thornleigh. 

9 am 
Bob Doyle, Kilwilke Road, 

John Cassells,  Killough Gardens, 
Peadar McAreavey, Carrigart. 

10.30 am 
Gerry McConaghy,  Cherrytree Walk, 

Mary Smyth,  Albert Street. 
12 noon 

William Martin, Old Kilmore Rd, M.M. 
Danny & Eileen, Furphy, Cherrytree Walk. 

 
 

MONDAY   17   JUNE 
Annie (Nan) O’ Hara,  Francis Street, 

Joseph McCann,  Shankill Street, 
Iris McGowan, Pinebank 

Maggie Bailey,  Edward Street, 
Jim McAvoy, Hawthorne Avenue, 

May Haughian, Victoria Street, 
Adrian Fox. 

TUESDAY   18   JUNE 
Jimmy McCorry,  Kiln Road. 

WEDNESDAY  19   JUNE 
Anne McShane, (Gribbon), 
Patricia  (Paddy) Gribbon, 

Colin Lavery, Gilpins Manor, 
Desmond Smith, Monbrief Walk, 

Micheal (Mick) Breen, Richmount Gds. 
THURSDAY   20   JUNE 
Michael Patterson, Ann Street, 
Madge Nash, Waring Street, 

Patrick McDonald, Manor Park, 
Martha McCluskey, Prospect Way, 

Kathleen McCaughley,  Cherrytree Walk. 
FRIDAY   21   JUNE 

Sarah McConville,  Thornleigh. 
SATURDAY   22   JUNE 

Ethna Murray,  Silverwood Drive, 
James Greene,  The Clare, 

Annie McCrory,  Rampart Street. 
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     The Most Holy Trinity  ~  16   June   2019 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 

 

Parish Office: Saint Paul’s Church, Francis Street   (028)  3832 1289 
Monday – Thursday,  9.30 am – 1.30 pm  and  Friday, 9.30 am – 12.30 pm 

Parish Secretary:  Lavinia Kavanagh 
E-mail:  office@stpaulsparishlurgan.org     Parish Website:  www.lurganparish.com 

Parish Sacristan:  Fionnuala Hamill  (028)  3832 1289 
 

Saint Vincent de Paul, William Street: (028) 3832 5725     Bethany Bereavement Team: 0754 899 1681 
 

Safeguarding Children and Adults Who Require Protection 
Dromore Diocesan Designated Liaison Person – Mrs Patricia Carville.  Tel.  0778  991  7741 
Saint Paul’s Parish Safeguarding Representative – Ms Fionnuala Hamill.  Tel. 028 3832  1289 

 
Emergency number for sick calls (weekends included)  Tel: (028) 3832 3161 

 

Canon Liam Stevenson PP  
Fr.  Joseph Wozniak  S.Chr 
Fr.  Brian Fitzpatrick  C.C. 
68-70 North Street, Lurgan 
BT67 9AH  (028)  3832 3161 

 
Fr.  Colum Wright  C.C. 
54 Francis Street, Lurgan 
BT66 6DL  (028) 3832 7173 

 
Rev.  Kevin Devine 

(Parish Deacon) 
(028)  3832 3161 

 

Saint  Paul’s  Church 
Mass Schedule 

 
Monday to Friday:   10 am 

Saturday:   10.30 am 
 

Saturday Vigil:   7 pm 
 

Sunday: 
9 am  10.30 am  12 noon 

 
Sacrament of Reconciliation 
First Thursday of the Month: 

6.15 pm to  6.50 pm 
Saturday: 

11am to 11.30 am & 6.15 pm  to  6.50 pm 
 

  
 

Saint  Peter’s Church 
Mass Schedule 

 
Monday to Friday:  8 am 

 
Monday and Wednesday:  10.30 am also 

Tuesday and Friday:  7 pm also 
 

Saturday:  9.30 am and Vigil: 6 pm 
Sunday: 

8am/10am/11am (po polsku) 
& 12.15 pm 

 
Sacrament of Reconciliation 

Friday:   6.15 pm to  6.50 pm 
Saturday:   5.15 pm to  5.50 pm 

 
 

Saint Peter’s Office Hours 
Monday 10am to 1pm and 1.45 pm to 4pm 

Tuesday to Thursday 
9 am to 1 pm and 1.45 pm to 4 pm 

Friday 9am to 1pm and 1.30pm to 2.30pm 
 

Saint Peter’s Parish Secretary 
Marie Brady  (028) 3832 3161 

 

Finding New Life In The Spirit 
Seminars 

Mass will be celebrated by 
 Fr. Eamon Kelly, (Co. Donegal) on 

Wednesday, 19th June, 8 pm in 
St. Anthony’s Parish Centre, in 

thanksgiving for the success of the recent 
Life In The Spirit seminars. 

 Everyone welcome. 
 

Diploma in Pastoral Theology Sept ‘19  
at Drumalis Applications are now being 

accepted for this two-year, part-time, 
intensive course. 

emailing  maura@drumalis.co.uk 
 or Tel.  Drumalis during office hours - 

tel 028 28272196/28276455. 
 

PARISH SUMMER SCHEME 
Monday 12 – Friday 16 AUGUST 

 
St Peter's and St Paul's are offering a Summer 
Scheme to children in our parishes aged 6 to 11 
years old (i.e. P2–P7 from September). 
Our theme will be 'Fun, Faith and Friendship', 
and will take place in St Peter's Parish Hall. 

Places are limited to 40 children. 
Cost: £20 each; family rates will be offered. 
Please pick up a registration form from the 

Parish Office 

OFFERTORY  COLL.,  £2,373 Thank you. 
Moyraverty 50+ Group 

Monthly Tea Dance 
Thursday, 20th  June, 8 pm. 

in St. Anthony’s parish centre. 
 

SUMMER OPPORTUNITY  
FOR YOUNG PEOPLE 

Volunteers aged 16–18 are invited for 
the youth programme in Knock shrine, 
taking place over two weekends: 

Fri 28–Sun 30 June 
Fri 16–Sun 18 August 

£60 covers your transport, food, 
accommodation and T-shirt.  Application 

forms are available from the parish 
office. knockshrine.ie/vaks ¦ 

@knockyouthministry 
 

DROMORE DIOCESAN SUMMER 
CAMPS @ NEWCASTLE YMCA 

These residential camps are organised by 
the Diocesan Youth Office by age group 
for young people during summer 2019. 

 
2–5 July for students 
 aged 12 on 1 July; 

9–13 July for students 
 aged 13 and 14;  15–19 July 
 for students aged 15 and 16. 

 Information letter & application forms 
are available from the Parish office or 
by phoning Frances on 028 30833898. 
 

Weekend of 15th – 16th June 2019 
World Elder Abuse Awareness Day 

Gracious God, we ask you to bless especially 
your children who have grown old. When they 
can no longer care for themselves, send them 
loving caretakers who appreciate their wisdom 
and the richness of their experience. Send your 
angels to keep them safe as long as they live and 
to lead them home to you when their work is 
done. Bless the families of the elderly with 
insight and good judgment. Send your Holy 
Spirit to help them make wise decisions and 
grant them the patience to care for those who 
once cared for them. 

We ask this through Christ our Lord.  Amen. 
 COLLECTION  We are often asked to pray for 

vocations to the priesthood. The envelope 
collection this weekend is a concrete way of 
supporting those who respond to that call. These 
funds provide our two seminarians with vital 
support for their education as they train to 
become the future priests of our diocese.      
 

POPE ON MEDUGORJE 
PILGRIMAGES 

Pope Francis has decided to authorise 
pilgrimages to Medugorje, which can now 
be officially organised by dioceses and 
parishes and will no longer take place only 
in a private capacity which has so far been 
the case. 
A Vatican spokesman specified that the 
papal authorisation must be accompanied 
by "care to prevent these pilgrimages from 
being interpreted as an authentication of 
known events, which still require 
examination by the Church." He went on, 
"Considering the considerable flow of 
people who go to Medugorje and the 
abundant fruits of grace that have sprung 
from it, this authorisation is part of the 
particular pastoral attention that the Holy 
Father intended to give to [the people who 
go on pilgrimage], aimed at encouraging 
and promoting the fruits of good." 
 

Anam Cara Armagh, is holding a  
Parent Evening  for bereaved parents on 

Wednesday 26th June at 7:20 pm in the 
 The Armagh City Hotel,  

There will be no events in July or August,  
please Tel.  085 2888 888. 

 

New Envelopes – Would the owner of the 
envelope/s,  57  &  525 please put name/address 

on the back of the envelope.  Thank you. 

'CORPUS CHRISTI ' 

 
The CLG are asking all children who made 
their First Holy Communion this year to 
come to our Children's Mass on Sunday 23 
June dressed in their Communion clothes 
to take part in our Corpus Christi 
procession. 
This will also be the final Children's Mass 
before the school holidays. We will of 
course be back in September.  We would 
like to thank all the children who come to 
the 10.30 am Children's Mass and wish you 
all a happy summer. 
 If you would like your child to take part in 
the children's mass please speak to one of 
the leaders after mass or contact Ita on 
07823473027 or Maura on 07540320535. 
 

 

The Southern Trust Access & 
Information Service (phone 028 
37564300) takes referrals for over-65s 
residing in the Trust area for Social 
Work, Occupational Therapy 
and  Continence Service. We offer 
advice and information on a range of 
local services available to anyone aged 
65yrs+  living in the Trust.   
 

THANK YOU 
Our gratitude goes to all who supported 

the coffee morning fundraiser in 
St Peter's last Sunday. 

A special thanks to all our volunteers 
and supporting bakers: 

 
Golden Crust ¦ Kosy Korner 

Windsor Bakery ¦ Cookery Nook 
and the talented home bakers. 

A total of £630.18 was raised for 
ministry to young people in Lurgan. 

 

DROMORE DIOCESAN  
HISTORICAL SOCIETY 

 
24th June 2019 at 7:00pm An outing to 
St Clare’s Convent, Glenvale in Saval 
Parish where Fr Andrew McMahon 
will speak on the history of the site, its 
connections to major Newry families and 
its history as a Carmelite convent from 
1929 to 2017. Weather permitting, there 
will be an opportunity to view the 
building and grounds.   All welcome. 
 

The Most Holy Trinity 

 
Prayer of Thanks 

O Eternal God! Father, Son, and Holy Ghost; the 
beginning and end of all things; in whom we live 
and move and have our being; prostrate before 
Thee in body and soul, I adore Thee.  I bless 
Thee and give Thee thanks.  What return can I 
make to Thee, O God, for all that Thou hast done 
for me?  I will bless Thy Holy Name, and serve 
Thee all the days of my life.   Bless the Lord, O 
my soul, and let all that is within me bless His 
Holy Name.    Amen. 
 

H

 
Happy Father’s Day 

Saturday, 22nd June  
Fr. Des Corrigan, SMA 

Forgiveness;   
The journey from hurt to  

healing, freedom & peace. 
This retreat will give participants a deeper 
understanding of the nature and importance of 
forgiveness, and it will provide an opportunity to 
reflect on ways to deal with life’s hurts and 
disappointments, so that we can let go, move on 
and find peace and happiness. 

Cost:  £25, tel: 02830821964 if interested. 

Updated Information for June 
The food bank currently has an urgent 
need for the following items:  tinned 
tomatoes, dilute drinks, long life milk, 
packet smash/potato, tinned vegetables and 
tinned meat.  Thank you. 

STORMONT ROSARY FOR LIFE   
Please join us in praying the Rosary for the 
protection of Northern Ireland’s pro-life laws at 
Parliament Buildings, Stormont, (meeting at 
main gate entrance on Upper Newtownards 
Road) at 2.30pm on Saturday 29th June. 
Tel:  028 9027 8484 or info@preciouslife.com 

All-Ireland Pro-Life Rally will be held in 
Dublin on Saturday 6th July 2019. 
Join thousands from across Ireland to 
'Stand for Life'   for unborn children. 

Tel: 02890278484 or click www.rallyforlife.net 
 


